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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I urge you to oppose the cap-and-trade bill (LC 19).  Farm families can't afford this policy, and more work needs to
be done to address the concerns raised by farmers, ranchers, and loggers.
I don't understand the why of this bill other than punish the producers in our state.  Adding taxes to fuel will do
nothing with the problem of warming, due to China and India building coal powered plants at the rate of one a
week! 
How can Oregonians paying higher taxes on everything help with air issues in the world, in China?
Thank you for listening to my concerns, Diana Woodward

Sincerely,

Diana Woodward
258 Rathbun Rd
Sutherlin, OR 97479
Diana17@believer.com


